From: Paul Paolatto [mailto:ppaolat@uwo.ca]

Sent: Friday, July 05, 2013 11:23 AM

To: Mercier, Betty

Subject: RE: FW: Request for Delegation Status

Hi Betty,

Western University's Research Parks is seeking delegation status at the next IEPC meeting in September so that we can share with the Committee Western's progress to-date and future plans for both the Discovery Park in North London and the new Advanced Manufacturing Park near the 401. Over the past year, Western has been working quite hard at building its Research Park capacity and capability and those plans are now at a point where we wish to share them with the City leadership and the community. The presentation will also include an updates on the Stiller Centre and specific (non-financial) requests of the City to assist Western with its Park development agenda.

Paul Paolatto

Executive Director
WORLDiscoveries and Western Research Parks
ppaolat@uwo.ca
www.researchpark.ca
100 Collip Circle, Suite 105, London, ON Canada N6G 4X8